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Website: www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01271 345164 

In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We hope you have all been enjoying the glorious 
weather, fingers crossed it stays for the half-term 
holiday.  As always, on hot days, please ensure your 
child has their water bottle, a sun-hat and they have 
sun cream applied before they come into school. 
 
It is always a pleasure to send the newsletters out as 
we celebrate the wonderful things that have 
happened in school. This newsletter is no exception 
and we hope you enjoy reading about the recent 
events. 
 
We have been very impressed with how hard the 
children have been working over the past few weeks, 
especially those children in Year 6 who have been 
taking their Key Stage 2 SATS. We are very proud of 
you. 
 
We were so proud of the Key Stage 2 and Year 1 
children this week, their behaviour and how they 
represented the school on recent trips to the North 
Devon Show and Multi-Skills were a credit to the 
school. Thank you to all of the adults responsible for 
organising and running these events and for our 
wonderful parent helpers too! 
 
Thank you to Fr Peter and Mrs Cohen for their hard 
work in organising a Votive Service for Mary this 
week. 
 
A big thank you to those of you who completed the 
parents survey.  Your feedback, both positive and 
constructive, is really valued and helps us to reflect 
on ways we can improve the school for all 
children.  In the parent survey responses we have 
had so far, one aspect of school life raised was the 
appropriateness of homework.  In order for us to  
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Heart of Gold Awards 

Well done to all the children who 
have achieved our Heart of Gold 
Award for displaying our school rules: 
 

 

 

 

 

We are so proud of you. 

Arthur T 
Eliza 
Albie 
Olivia P 
Daisy 
Oliver W 
Williams 

Darcie 
Brody 
Natalie 
Luke 
Ebony 
Liam 
Edwin 

unpick this a little further, we have sent out a short 
survey for you to answer (see link below too).  Over 
the course of the next few weeks we will continue to 
respond to issues raised.   https://docs.google.com/
forms/d/1q0xpH_RM6Jgbv2Lch4c-Jc2bAW-
oV1wO_EIWK1-f_oQ/viewform?
edit_requested=true 
 
As you will read in the remainder of this newsletter, 
there are lots of events happening when we return 
from the half-term break.  We look forward to seeing 
you at these. 
  
We would like to wish parents, children and staff a 
relaxing half term break and we look forward to 
welcoming you back on Tuesday 4th June for what 
promises to be a wonderful end to the school year. 
 
God Bless  
 

Mr Meech, Executive Headteacher and Miss Wilby, 
Head of School 
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Whole School Attendance 
 
Is my child too ill for school? - NHS 

(www.nhs.uk)  

Headteacher’s Awards 
Well done to the following children 
who have recently received 
Headteacher’s awards:- 

 

 

Heron 
Kara-Lou 
 
Puffin 
Oliver 
Anya 
Cruze 
Marty 
 
 
 

Owl 
Faith 
 
Eagle 
Issac-Ryan 
Suki-Blue 
Ezra 
Violet-Rose 
Bradley 
Tyler 
 

The next newsletter will go home on:   

Friday  14th June 2024 

Kingfisher 
Lexi 
Kya 
Sam 
Charlie 
 
Swallow 
Lucy 
 
 

Our Amazing Heron Class 
Heron class have had a really exciting week. We attended a multi-skills event at Pilton Community college. We 
displayed excellent determination and team work skills. We then enjoyed welcoming all of our parents into our 
classroom for an open morning. We shared our writing with our families. Our 
parents wrote us notes and we felt so proud. Thank you for sharing this with us.   

 
 
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Dates 
Fri 24th May Non Uniform Day—PTFA—wear  
   sportwear—£1 
Mon 27th May Half Term Holiday 
Mon 3rd Jun Non Pupil Day—School closed 
Tue 4th Jun Pupil’s Return to School 
Tue 4th Jun  Y6 Residential Meeting for Parents 
Wed 5th Jun Top Up Swimming—Invitation only 
Thu 6th Jun Change of Dinner Menu to Picnic  
   Party 
Wed 12th Jun Last day for Used Battery   
   Competition 
We 12th Jun Top Up Swimming—Invitation only 
Thu 13th Jun Olympic Legacy 
Thu 13th Jun PTFA Meeting 3.30pm 
Mon  17th Jun Y6 Residential all week 
Wed 20th Jun Top Up Swimming—Invitation only 
Fri 21st Jun  St Aloysius Non Uniform Day— 
   wear blue, white or yellow—£1 
Fri 28th Jun PTFA Cake Sale and open morning 
   8.45-9.15am 
Mon 1st Jul  Pilton Community College 
   Transition Day  —Y6 
Mon 1st Jul Y5 Cricket Festival 
Tue 2nd Jul  Pilton Community College 
   Transition Day  —Y6 
Fri 5th Jul  Year 5 Taster Day—Pilton   
   Community College 
Tue 9th Jul  Y6 Performance to Parents 6.15pm 
Thu 11th Jul The Park School Transition Day— 
   Y6 
Thu 11th Jul Meet the Tutor Eve 5-7pm at  
   Pilton Community College—Y6 
Fri 12th Jul  The Park School Transition Day— 
   Y6 
Wed 17th Jul Sports Day—Cricket Club   
Fri 19th Jul  End of Year Mass 
Fri 19th Jul  End of Term Disco—PTFA 
Wed 24th Jul Last day of Summer Term  
Wed 4th Sep Pupils Return to School 
Thu 5th Sep New Reception Children Start 

PTFA News 
 
Hello to the Our Lady’s Catholic 
School community.   We would like 
to express so much thanks to you all for supporting 
our latest events.  

This academic term we are supporting the school ‘s 
Forest School project with events to raise money. 
The school has been blessed with free turf, a slide 
and chippings which has been sought by one of the 
PTFA members. We are still looking for wellies, 
puddle suits for the Barn a b’s and Robins classes to 
allow us to play no matter the weather. Any 
donations gratefully received. The PTFA chair has 
managed to source seeds which the students are 
going to start planting soon.  

Mrs Tucker has entered the school in the Duracell’s 
big battery hunt competition. If you have any used 
batteries please donate to school stating how many 
you have. The winning school win’s money towards 
school resources. The event helps towards raising 
knowledge around small environmental challenges 
make a big difference for our KS2 students. This 
ends on 12th of June 2024.  

Bingo night on 22nd March was a great success and 
those who attended had loads of fun. The event 
raised an incredible £566. We have heard from 
parents saying they are looking forward to the next 
event. We are already thinking about another event 
soon!  

The Raisin Box Challenge raised an amazing 
£207.18.  Thank you to everyone who filled the 
boxes with loose change. 

We have some great events planned for the 
students for this term. There is a non-school 
uniform day to raise money for the PE department 
on the 24th of May, a cake sale on 28th June and of 
course the end of term Disco which will be Friday 
19th of July. Christmas planning has begun!  

We are always happy to welcome new members. 
We meet each month on a Thursday 3:30-
4:30/5pm. Please email school if you are interested 
in joining us.   Many thanks  

Charlotte, Ashley, Jo, Lydia, Sam, Sarah, Miss Knill, 
Mrs Jeffery, Mrs Welland, Mrs Tucker, Mrs Cohen 

 Parenting Smart  
Place 2 Be offer a wide range of 
short 5 minute videos on over 50 
topics with practical tips to support 
children’s well being and 
behaviour.  Take a look at some of these via the 
link below:- 
 
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ 
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Autism and Us’ Parent Programme (Summer Term 2024) from Devon County Council   
Support from the Communication and Interaction Team - Education and Families (devon.gov.uk) 
 
Support for parents/carers of Devon primary and secondary children who are either on the autism 
assessment waiting list or who have received a diagnosis of autism. 
Attending the ‘Autism & Us’ parent programme gives you an opportunity to develop your understanding 
of autism and look at practical solutions to managing and supporting your child’s presenting needs, whilst 
also connecting with other parents/carers. 
Full programme details and application process below: 
 
Autism & Us programmes: 
4 weekly ‘live online’ sessions (approx. 2hrs each) related to the following topic/themes: 
weekly ‘live online’ sessions (approx. 2hrs each) related to the following topic/themes: 
Apply direct by email to: educationlearnersupport@devon.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will confirm your booking request, and provide you with a direct link to the event. They will be 
delivered on line ‘live’ via the Microsoft TEAMs platform. 
 
Additionally we will also be offering the following very popular themed/topic based workshops, which 
lead on from the above programmes for themes/topics that may be a priority area for you against your 
child’s presenting needs :- 
 
Wed 5th June 9.30am—12noon  Autism and Girls 
Thu 13th June 10am-12noon   Autism—Demand avoidance and PDA 
Wed 19th June 10am-12noon  Autism—Vulnerability and online safety 
Thu 27th June 10am-12noon   Autism—Communication (non/limited speaking children— 
       support strategies) 
Mon 1st July 10am-12noon   Autism– Communication (Speaking children—support strategies) 
Wed 10th July 1pm-3pm   Autism—Managing stress and anxiety 
 
Apply direct by email to: educationlearnersupport@devon.gov.uk 

To secure a place on any of the above topic based workshops. We will confirm your booking request, and 
provide you with a direct link to the event. They will be delivered on line ‘live’ via the Microsoft TEAMs 
platform. 

 
Topic 

Programme  

  
Autism overview 

  

  
Thurs 13 Jun  -  4.30 – 6.30pm 

  
Sensory 

  

  
Thurs 20 Jun  -  4.30 – 6.30pm 

  
Communication 

  
Thurs 27 Jun  -  4.30 – 6.30pm 

  
Understanding and supporting 
behaviour 

  

  
Thurs 4 Jul  -  4.30 –6.30pm 

mailto:educationlearnersupport@devon.gov.uk
mailto:educationlearnersupport@devon.gov.uk
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Holy Mary, mother fair, 

    Filled with love for God, 

    Pray for us in all our 

needs. 

    Pray for us today 

Free School Meals (FSM)/Pupil Premium 
 
Despite the fact that all KS1 children receive a free 
school lunch, we request that all parents go on line 
to the Devon County Council website and apply for 
free school meals.  You can do this by entering the 
following link: 
 
https://new.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/
school-information/school-meals 
 
By following the link you can see whether your child 
is eligible for Means Tested Free School Meals, 
which attracts Pupil Premium funding, which is 
worth £1,320 a year per pupil for our school, which 
makes a significant difference to our provision for 
children.  The funding is used to support children’s 
achievement as well as to subsidise after-school 
clubs, music tuition or various sporting activities.  
Parents only pay half price for these activities if you 
are entitled to Free School Meals.  Eligibility for Pupil 
Premium can be accepted on either parent, children 
do not need to be living full-time with the parent. 

PE at Our Lady’s 
 
We have had a great half term in 
PE. The children have completed 
6 weeks of cricket lessons. KS2 have learnt the 
countdown cricket rules and played some fantastic 
cricket matches in PE. A big thank you to the PTFA 
for supplying the school with some more tennis 
balls for the Cricket lessons. 
 
Year 1 completed a multi skills event at Pilton 
Community College completing lots of different 
multi skill stations. All children worked really hard 
and showed great attitude and determination. 
 
Year 2 went to Tarka Tennis Centre and completed a 
tennis festival learning lots of different skills. Each 
child worked really hard and had a fantastic 
morning at Tarka Tennis. 
 
Next half term we have lots of sporting events to 
attend. Selected children will be attending a 
Rounders  event at Pilton . Year 5’s will 
be taking part in a cricket festival at North Devon 
Cricket Club. A group of selected year 6’s will 
compete in the Mixed North Devon cricket 
competition at Instow Cricket Club. Also the 
Olympic Legacy will be taking place at Park school. 
 
Lots of exciting events coming up, please keep your 
eyes peeled on how they get on.  
 
To keep updated on how Our Lady's get on in the up 
and coming events please follow Primary sports and 
education-North Devon on Facebook. 

Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

The children who will be starting school in 
September should have received your 
welcome pack for starting Robins class 
this week. Please complete and return to 
us or the office. More details will follow shortly.  
 
For those children that will be staying in Barn-a-b's 
we will be sending out forms for you to complete 
for the hours that you would like next term.  
 
Please remember to send your child wearing sturdy 
footwear for our forest garden. Some work will be 
done in our garden in half term. Look out for more 
information about the PTFA cake sale coming 
soon... 
 
We return to school on Tuesday 4th June.   Have a 
fabulous holiday. 
 
Cathy Jeffery, Nursery Manager  and the Barn a B’s 
Team   

https://new.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/school-meals
https://new.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/school-meals
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On line Safety Tips 
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On line Safety Tips 
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